
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

December 7, 2022 

 

to the Request for Proposal for 

Construction Bids  

for the  

 

FALL CREEK FISH LADDER REHABILITATION PROJECT 

OCTOBER 2022 REBID 

 

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 

 

Addendum N o . 3 provides for deletions, co r rec t i ons , c l a r i f i ca t i on s , a n d  additions to 

the Request for Proposal(RFP) for Construction Bids for the Fall Creek Fish Ladder 

Rehabilitation Project; these deletions, corrections, clarifications, and additions shall apply in 

the same manner as if they were originally part of the RFP. 

 

1. Revision to RFP: 

A. Volume I, Section 00015, paragraph A. states “Bids will be received 

in writing by Holly Hossack at SLVWD, 13060 CA-9 Boulder Creek, 

CA 95006 until 10:00 a.m. on December 20, 2022, for construction 

of the work entitled: FALL CREEK FISH LADDER 

REHABILITATION” 

B. Volume I, Section 00015, paragraph A is revised to state: Bids will 

be received in writing by Holly Hossack at SLVWD, 13060 CA-9 

Boulder Creek, CA 95006 until 10:00 a.m. on January 31, 2023, for 

construction of the work entitled: FALL CREEK FISH LADDER 

REHABILITATION” 

C. The District has elected to extend the bidding period as described 

above. 

 


